
For more information: 

(707) 778-6242 or (707) 568-1094 

www.SonomaCountyHospice.org 

This free program is one of the ways Hospice Services of St. Joseph Health thanks our 

community for the incredible support we have received throughout the years. 

Light refreshments will be provided by       Whole Foods 

 

Wednesdays at the Hospice House 
Education Series 

 

Food for your Mind, Body & Spirit 

Join us for a Valentine Evening of  

Storytelling and Healing Sound 

“Folk Tales of Ever-Lasting Love” 

Presenters:  Christel Lukoff, social worker at  

           Hospice of Petaluma and psychotherapist.   

           Deb Grant, social worker at Memorial  

           Hospice and sound healer. 

Following the oral tradition, Christel will present traditional folktales and myths 

about all kinds of love that warm the heart and nourish the soul.  These stories  

remind us that death ends a life but not a relationship, and rekindle in each of us 

the importance of memories. 

Hospice of Petaluma 

416 Payran Street, Petaluma 

February 10, 2016 

5:30 p.m. — 7:30 p.m. 

Memorial Hospice 

439 College Avenue, Santa Rosa 

February 17, 2016 

5:30 p.m. — 7:30 p.m. 

Coming in March:  “Japanese American Internment during WWII,”  

Henry Kaku, Origami Master and Judo Master, will share the poignant and personal  

story of his family and the 120,000 others who lost their homes and property, and were  

sent to internment camps until the war ended. 


